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Foundation Home Learning 

19th – 23rd November 2018 

 

What a fantastic week we have had in Foundation.  We have enjoyed sharing our toys at the Toy and 

Gift Assembly, continuing to learn about the importance of helping others – we really enjoyed singing 

some Christmas songs too! 

In Phonics this week, Len has introduced 4 new sounds to us: j, v, w and x.  The children have also 

learnt three new tricky words. Tricky words cannot be sounded out and are words we have to 

remember by sight.  This week we have learned he, she and we.  

Can you practice writing these words at home using the correct letter formation? Can you segment 

each word for spelling? Can you think of other words using those sounds? Remember that writing these 

words and practising the sounds does not just have to be on paper – it can be in bubbles in the bath, 

mud, sand – anywhere you can think of! 

jet, wet, vet, fox, next 

We have also been learning to write rhyming captions using finger spaces and a capital letter. Can you 

write: 

The cat sat on the mat. 

Please feel free to bring these into school so that we can share them in class in whichever way you 

would like to record. 

Meg this week has been helping us to find the total number of two groups.  She tried to do some spells 

but ended up making the number 10 Numicon disappear! We then have to record number sentences to 

find different ways to make 10 and PROVE IT by counting the total number   

Home Learning:  

 Please keep going with making lots of pompoms for our Christmas Tree Festival 

 Next week our focus book is ‘The Gingerbread Man’. Can you make Gingerbread men at 

home and follow instructions? Can you write any instructions and count the total number of 

buttons? 

Dates for next week:  

Wednesday 28th November – Maths Fun Day 

Bits and Bobs: 

 Please remember to return our new Tapestry consent forms with updated GDPR changes 

 Instead of having a class advent calendar this year we are going to give something each 

day. Would you mind donating a tin of soup, beans, juice, biscuits etc and we will put it in 

a big sack. Each day the children will take out and add one of the items to a basket and 

at the end we will have 25 items to donate to the Foodbank? Many thanks. 

 

 


